
                                                                                                                                           

 

 

Dear 5th Grade Parents,                                                                                    

We are happy to announce that the 5th grade Talent Show will be coming to OES on 
Monday, May 20th, time-TBA.  If your child would like to participate please complete the 
form and return to Mrs. Alsobrook by Tuesday, April 16th.  

Tryouts will take place on Wed., April 17 from 2:35-4:15 in Mr. Wilson’s room.    

If your child has a prior afterschool commitment, please check one:  

_____My child will not be able to attend, but will try out during the school day the week of April 15. 

_____ If possible, please schedule my child’s audition at the beginning of tryouts for 3:15 pickup.  

Here are some reminders:  

 Make sure your child’s performance is suitable for an elementary school audience.  
 Remember time limits: Songs- Aprox. 2 minutes; Other Acts- 2 minutes & 30 seconds 

(Please seek approval for time extensions from Mrs. Alsobrook.)  
 Students may take part in only ONE act. 

 Be prepared at tryouts with costumes, props, and music!!! Music must be 
brought on an unlocked device (such as iPod/iPhone), or on a labeled CD in a 
zip lock bag to be returned after the show. (I have CD’s available upon request.) 

See You at Tryouts! 

Mrs. Alsobrook (ajalsobrook@auburnschools.org) 

If you are performing in a group, you only need ONE FORM.   

Student name (first and last) __________________________________ Teacher____________________ 

FOR GROUP ACTS:  List each student with each student’s teacher.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________  

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Talent to be performed: ______________________________________________________ 


